St. Mary's County Government Department of Land Use and Growth Management

Phillip J. Shire, Director William B. Hunt, AICP, Deputy Director



Commissioners of St. Mary's County James R. Guy, President Michael L. Hewitt, Commissioner Tom Jarboe, Commissioner Todd B. Morgan, Commissioner

John E. O'Connor, Commissioner

Plumbing Appeals Board AGENDA

3:00P.M. until 4:00 P.M. Wednesday, January 28, February 11, and February 25, 2015

St. Mary's County Governmental Center Chesapeake Building Public Meeting Room Located at 41770 Baldridge Street, Leonardtown, Maryland

- I. Call to Order
- II. Review adoption of the 2012 National Standard Plumbing Code Illustrated
- III. Discussion
- IV. Adjournment

For more information, contact Brian Taylor, Department of Land Use and Growth Management at (301) 475-4200, X-1582 or at brian.taylor@stmarysmd.com